
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed development.  
 
-Increased traffic due to the large amount of people and vehicles. Compromising road safety and noise 
-Traffic light will back up residents from being able to get out 
-The parks and trails will be overloaded. 
-Our peace and enjoyment will be disturbed due to noise 
-Walking on Glasgow is already a problem due to cars this will endanger us further  
-Increased population will put stress on schools 
 
Thanks, 
 
--  
Leilah Bellomo 
De Rose Ave Resident 
 


